
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your membership 

contribution for the [Club Name] is due on [Due Date]. 

Your support is vital to the success of our club and allows us to continue providing valuable 

activities and resources for all members. 

If you have already submitted your contribution, please disregard this message. Otherwise, we 

kindly ask you to make your contribution by the due date. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 

[Contact Information] 


